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I am in support of  HB 3372 that would allow commercial gardens to be watered from 

domestic wells as long as the garden is 1/2 acre or less and with a daily gallon limit. 

We are supportive of this solution as discussed. It will support economic recovery of 

small farms and rural properties.   

 


